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Contract Notification 

Purpose 

This Contract Notification is to advise you of the publication of the 2023 Audit and Review 
Strategy (the Strategy).  

Background 

Skills First is a committed to a high-quality training and TAFE system that students and 
industry can trust, and that’s aligned to industry and workforce needs.  

Main points 

The Department of Jobs, Skills, Industry and Regions has updated the previous Strategy 
(published in 2018) to ensure it continues to reflect our approach to assuring funding and 
quality under the VET Funding Contract.  

The Strategy provides information about our approach to audits, reviews, and assurance 
activities to assess whether you are meeting your obligations. It tells you about what to expect, 
how best to prepare, and the possible outcomes.  

Resources 

The Strategy is published in the ‘Documents’ section of SVTS and on our website. 

Critical date/s 

15-February-2023  

 

Ryan Collins 
Executive Director 
Training Market Services 

CN No 2023-02 Date: 15 February 2023 

To:  Chief Executive Officer or equivalent 

Purpose: General Information 

Scope: All VET Funding Contracts  

Subject: Skills First – 2023 Audit and Review Strategy  

https://www.vic.gov.au/vet-funding-contracts?Redirect=2

